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Dear Internship Supervisor,
Thank you for providing an internship for a Hampshire student this summer. Hopefully it was a rewarding experience for you, as well as a great learning experience for the intern.  In order to complete the experience, your intern will ask you to write a final evaluation.  This will give the intern valuable information about their performance, as well as allow them to include the internship on their transcript.  Please print your evaluation on company letterhead, if applicable, and make sure to include the following information:
· Dates of the internship
· Approximate number of hours worked per week
· Duties of the intern
· Your comments about their performance
· Your signature
Again, thank you so much for providing this learning opportunity.  We are looking forward to working with you again next year.
Sincerely,
Sharón Friedner, Associate Director
Career Options Resource Center | 413.559.5768
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